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MEMORANDUM

________________________________________________________________________

To: 
New Admissions and Residents of FACILITY NAME
From 

XXX. - Administrator
Date:



Re:

Water Testing
This memorandum is intended to provide you with information related to the successful remediation efforts related to Legionella bacteria in our water system. 
We have worked closely with the XXX County Health Department and the NC Division of Public Health to institute effective control measures to protect all residents, visitors and staff members. The latest test results indicate that the Legionella bacteria are not present in our water system.  Our engineering consulting company will continue to help us maintain the safety of our water system. We continue to conduct proactive monitoring for signs and symptoms of Legionnaires’ disease in residents. 

We are attaching a fact sheet to provide important additional information related to Legionnaires’ disease. 
Please feel free to speak to me or the Director of Nursing should you have any additional questions or concerns.
N.C. Communicable Disease Manual / Legionellosis Prevention and Response Toolkit
April 2015
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